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June 2017 Newsletter





Welcome. Welcome all, and a special welcome to any newcomers and visitors. 





Alan and I have been lucky enough to spend a month touring the Netherlands in our camper. We saw some amazing bulb fields and gardens, and wonderful scenery, canals, beaches etc. The weather was hotter than Britain, and the cycle lanes were as wide as roads in places.  Many people are now using/hiring electric bikes, so we can recommend a  trip there, and we’ll be going back for sure!





Our 75th Anniversary  We have minutes of every meeting for the last 75 years, and names of many members, so if you think your friends/relatives were involved and would like to see their names in the original minutes or address books, ask Martyn or Tessa. If 30th June is dry, we hope to bring some of the archives for you to see.  They will also be available at our AGM in November, before we pass them onto Dorchester for safe keeping. 





The Upton flower bed behind the clock tower has been dedicated to the Garden Club. It has been cleared and will be planted at the appropriate times with perennials and other plants to make it a sensory garden for years to come.  





The art group has nearly finished our mural, so look out for it in Upton soon.





Afternoon outing


on Friday 30th June from 2.30pm


in the walled garden,  Upton Country Park.





Please make an effort to join us so that we can share our flasks of tea, (or other drinks!)  and have our photos taken around a celebration cake. . Bring your own chair if possible, and your own drinks and glasses/cups.  If you want transport to get there, please let us know and we can arrange some car shares. Don’t forget that you have to pay to park. We will discuss wet weather plans at tonight’s meeting!





Spring Sale Thank you so much to all the people who grew/donated items and/or came to help on the day. We really appreciate your help.  You know who you are!  We raised £392.  Well done all. A worthwhile event!


Out and About Just to whet your appetite, Pimperne open gardens are 8th and 9th July, Tarrant Monkton and Launceston are on 1st and 2nd July, and Upwey on 8th and 9th July.  See the NGS website for more details. Moya and Lynn are happy to arrange ‘car shares’ to events. 


Next Meeting. On Thursday 27th July, James Harper will present ‘My life in Watercress.’ This informs us of a local business, and there will be free watercress for all, so don’t miss the chance for a healthy snack!











If you require any information on any of the above or other aspects of LMUGC, please phone Tessa on 625953 or email secretary@lmugc.org.uk.
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